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Our company at one time owned and operated 48 trucks. After years of drivers 

retiring and lack of drivers our company was down to 30 trucks. We currently have 7 

drivers that have completed CDL schooling with the help of the available grants. Our 

company now operates 40 trucks and have continued to need drivers. I don't know a 

local trucking company that is 

not still in need of drivers.  


